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 Ian Felce OBJEMPER2015/0906/P 31/03/2015  14:16:21 Although I don't live in London, I regularly go to the Admiral Mann when I visit and know what a good 

community pub it is. I object to this application because I cannot see how a pub reduced in size by at 

least 40% can be a viable proposition and continue to serve adequately the community.  It appears to 

have been planned deliberately reduced in size to enable eventual closure of the pub to be easy in the 

future to then convert to a flat.  The planner needs to give guarantees that they have the pub in their 

interest at heart.
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